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Raszka Shelley

From: Kevin <Kevin@bartelcontracting.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:31 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: House Bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188 and 3514. 

Dear Shelly, 

 

As a native Oregonian, I can't think of a worse way to represent our wildlife diversity then House Bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 

3188 and 3514. Please recognize that our great state is a sanctuary for all wildlife and our future relies on a balanced 

ecosystem. Please vote no on house bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188, 3514 and don't hesitate to contact me if you would 

need any additional support. 

 

Thanks you. 

 

Sincerely, Kevin 

 

Kevin M Bartel 

President 
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�� Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 


